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"Julie Marshall" <JMARSHAL@cngc.com> on 12/06/99 09:38:11 AM

To: Kathy Hunter/’WUTC@WUTC
cc: "Barbara Groff' <BGROFF@cngc.com>
Subject: Re: Mailing list for WUTC Gas and Electric Rulemakings

Please add me to the mailing list for the WUTC Gas & Electric Rulemakings:

Julie Marshall

Cascade Natural Gas Corporation
Director - Customer Account Services
222 Fairview Avenue North

Seattle, WA 98109

jmarshal@cngc.com
206)381-6789

I did attend the workshops on October 14-15 and did sign the attendee list, but
noticed that my name was not included in the distributed minutes ?

Also, you may remove the following name from your mailing list:

Barbara Groff

Cascade Natural Gas Corporation
Supervisor - Credit & Collection
22s Fairview Avenue North

Seatt, WA 98109

>>> <khunter@wutc.wa.gov> 12/03 4:16 PM >>>

Recently you attended a workshop on the Commission's gas and electric
rulemakings. If you would like to be placed on the mailing lists for these two
dockets, please reply to this e-mail and provide your name, company and mailing
address.

Thanks - Kathy Hunter



